THE POMERANIAN CLUB 
NOTICE TO MEMBERS

Dear Member(s),

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING, 2020


1. The postponed Annual General Meeting 2020, which would usually have been held following the January 2021 Open Show which was cancelled this year, will now be held following the postponed 2020 Championship Show at the Weston Hall Hotel on Saturday, 19th June 2021.    
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]The Honorary Secretary and Honorary Treasurer complete the first year of their triennial term.  The President has reached the end of the 3rd year of her triennial term and has agreed to stand for a further term should she be relected.
3. The standing committee have all expressed their willingness to serve for a further term.
4. Nominations or motions members’ wish to have placed before the meeting, must be lodged in writing with the Secretary no later than May18th, 2021.  All nominations must have the written consent of the nominee, who, to be eligible, must have been a fully paid up member for at least three years.  All nominations or motions for the meeting must have a proposer and a seconder, both of whom must be fully paid up members of the Club, with at least three years membership.
5. The Agenda for the Meeting will appear in the January Open Show Schedule.  The Minutes of the previous AGM and Accounts will be circulated at the meeting and are available to members after the meeting on receipt of a stamped addressed envelope.  Fully paid up members of more than twelve months standing will receive voting papers should a ballot be needed.
6. Finally, please remember that, unless you have paid your subscriptions since October 2020, your membership is now due, subscriptions should be paid before Tuesday 18th May, 2021, to be eligible to attend the AGM.  These may be sent using the entry form for the Championship Show to the Hon Treasurer either with an entry or without, although we sincerely hope you are able to support the show.

Yours sincerely,
The Officers of the Pomeranian Club

